
 

January 2024 
 

Want North Texas Tollway Authority (NTTA) road and project news delivered directly 
to your email inbox? Subscribe to our Corridor Progress Report (CPR) newsletters.  
 
CPRs keep you informed with the most recent progress and what’s next for the 
projects in your area. Follow along as NTTA works to deliver transportation solutions 
for our growing region.  
 
We have newsletters focused entirely on specific projects including the Chisholm Trail 
Parkway, Dallas North Tollway (DNT) widening project in Frisco, DNT extension to 
Prosper and Celina, President George Bush Turnpike East Branch, 360 Tollway 
extension and more. These personalized newsletters help keep you in the know and 
come directly from the source (us at the NTTA!), so you know you’re getting the latest, 
most reliable information. 
 
What have you got to lose? Subscribe, today!  
 
PS: Got questions? Reach out to ProgressNTTA@ntta.org.   
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